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“The safety of drivers traveling between Vermont and New York must be of the utmost

importance, that is why I support Governor Paterson’s decision to replace the Crown Point

Bridge. The costs to repair the 80 year-old span are prohibitive compared to the long-term,

regional safety and economic gains if the bridge were to be replaced all-together,” said

Senator Martin Malavé Dilan, Chair of the Senate Transportation Committee.
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